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September 1, 19P3

John D. Kinnerman
Nuclear Materials Safety Section A
Division of Radiation Safety and Safeguards
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region 1
475 Allendale Road
King of Prussia, PA 19406

Dear Mr. Kinnerman:

This letter is to notify you that the undersigned, Milton Kranitz
Staff Chemist - Microscopy and X-ray Group, has been designated
Radiation Safety Officer. Mr. Kranitz has no formal training in
the radiation field and will act strictly as an administrator of
the radiation safety policy. He is to act as expeditor of
registrations, permits, renewal of permits, etc. Mr. Kranitz will
also schedule training sessions, as needed, and in general assure
the proper training of all employees working in the area.

Sincerely,

,{ ,) ~

Milton Kranitz
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